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 Meredith Whitten OBJ2014/2080/P 02/05/2014  18:22:43 The CGCA is concerned about the visual impact that these proposals to replace the metal railing 

lightwell on this Grade II listed buildings will have both on the building itself and on the street in total. 

There are lightwells outside four of the terraced houses on Tower Court and all have railings, with three 

having covered the railings with a mesh. The houses have large basement windows fronting on to the 

lightwells. The supporting documents may overstate the nature of the rubbish falling through, as the 

mesh outside #8 is very fine and it appears that the window gives access to the bottom of the lightwell 

anyway. Visually the streetscape would look odd if only one was changed.
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